
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPOINT Patrice Guillory to the Community Based Organizations seat on the Community
Corrections Partnership with a term expiring on December 31, 2018. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
Each year, the Public Protection Committee reviews the membership of the Community
Corrections Partnership and makes recommendations for appointment to non ex-offico seats
to the Board of Supervisors. The Board has made these appointments on a calendar year
basis. In October 2017, the Committee recommended appointments to the Board for 13 of
the 14 seats and directed the Community Advisory Board to make a recommendation for
appointment to the Community Based Organizations seat.

On May 23, 2018, the Public Protection Committee approved a recommendation of the
Community Advisory Board to recommend the appointment of Patrice Guillory, of
HealthRIGHT 360, to the full Board of Supervisors to a term ending on December 31,

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   06/05/2018 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Timothy Ewell,
(925)335-1036

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  5, 2018 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 23

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: PUBLIC PROTECTION COMMITTEE

Date: June  5, 2018

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: APPOINT PATRICE GUILLORY TO THE COMMUNITY BASED ORGANIZATION SEAT ON THE
COMMUNITY CORRECTIONS PARTNERSHIP



2018. A copy of the letter submitted to the Public Protection Committee by the Community
Advisory Board has been attached for reference. 



ATTACHMENTS
Letter of Recommendation from Community Advisory
Board 


